
 

Friday Update, September 2, 2022 

  

Good evening Sulphur Springs Union School District Families. This is Dr. Catherine 

Kawaguchi, your Superintendent with a Friday Update, September 2, 2022. 

   

 
  

I want you to know that communication between the home and school is very important to us. 

Please remember that if you want to contact your child’s teacher and/or Principal, you can 

simply send them an email through ParentSquare. The great feature of ParentSquare is that you 

can email your teacher or Principal in whatever language that you wish to email them in, and the 

system will automatically translate the message in English to the recipient. Please follow the 

three easy steps to get started! 

 

  

  

  

 

 



Wishing you and your family a wonderful 3-day weekend. Please remember that we do not 

have school on Monday. Thank you.  

  

  

 

 
 
 

 


